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We need clean dry plastic beverage bottles (12-16 oz.) for next 

week for faith finders.  Soda or Gatorade bottles are preferred.  We need 

40 bottles.  Please let Jaylene know you can bring them and get them to 

her before 5 pm next Wednesday, Feb 20.    

 

The Capital Area Pregnancy Center's annual fundraising banquet 

will be held March 7, 2019 from 6:30 to 9:00 p.m. at the Radisson in Camp 

Hill.  As always, this year's banquet will include testimonies of God’s faith-

fulness from CAPC clients, good food, enjoyable Christian music, and fel-

lowship with others who share a passion for expressing love to both men 

and women affected by an unplanned pregnancy or by a previous abor-

tion.  If you would like to attend or have any questions, please contact Jan 

today. 

 

Join us in prayer walking next Saturday at 9:00 AM. Our plan is to  
walk and pray through neighborhoods in Dillsburg. If the weather is not 

suitable to walk, we can prayer walk through our church building.  

Children and strollers and are welcome! Please contact Kimberly Tucker  

with any questions. 

 

Easter Choir: Please join us! First rehearsal will be held Sunday, March 

3rd, from 4:00-5:30 in the sanctuary.  Choir will sing at the morning ser-

vice on Palm Sunday, April 14th.  More details to follow.  Contact Randy 

Fish. 

 

Put your change to work!  This year's My Coins Count collection will 

benefit Mennonite Central Committee's peace projects.  Loose change, 

paper money and even checks (please make them out to: MCC) are ac-

cepted.  The collection container is located on the narthex table.  Chil-

dren and adults are invited to help sort and count coins at the PA Relief 

Sale on April 5-6 at the Farm Show complex in Harrisburg. ~ Kimberly 

Tucker, MCC Advocate 

Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby 

so that we can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

“Where do my children go during worship?” 

 

Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for the first part of  

the service and then will be released to their classes mid-service.   

Cherub Church (k-grade 2) meets in the class across from the men's  

restroom and Junior Church (grades 3-5) will be meeting in Room B1. 

Please pick your child up from their classroom in a timely man-

ner after the service.  If you're visiting, please fill out a Cherub/Junior 

Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and bring your child 

to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/welcome center when the  

children are dismissed from the service.  


